
 

 

Lancasterian Primary School 
A safe and welcoming learning community where: 

- we all aim high; 

- everyone is included; 

- creativity is valued. 

     

Issue No:  30                                              Date: Thursday 22 July 2021 

    www.lancasterianprimary.co.uk       @LancasterianPri 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

Top Attendance for the week: Early Years: Monger 87.6%         KS1: Fawcett 99.2%                 KS2: Coleman 95.8% 

First Day of Term 

Monday 6th September 

We look  forward to welcoming the children 
back on  

Monday 6th September.   

Start times remain unchanged, apart from for 
Y6 who will start at 8:30am, as  previously 

announced.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please  click on the image or 

link below to access the full 

summer holiday 2021 booklet  

Holiday fun | Haringey Council 

Summer International Travel  

Following two years of disrupted learning due to pandemic, please plan any summer international travel carefully in order to      

ensure that your children are back in school on Monday 6th September for the start of term.  Current restrictions and                  

requirements to quarantine or self-isolate on return must be taken into account in order to ensure your children are available to 

attend school on the first day.  

 

 

Please click on the link to see information from 
The Food Network, detailing a map created by 

Coffee & Computers of community food      
providers in our Borough and beyond with 

their opening times & contact details. 

 

Please also see the latest food support flyer 
from Tottenham Food Bank covering food   

support in N15 N17 and N22.  

It includes information about the HAF          
programme. 

www.haringeyfood.org.uk 

NHS summer holiday health advice for parents and carers 

The NHS has produced a short booklet to help parents and carers understand when and how to seek health support and advice if 
they are worried about their child this summer and autumn. 

The publication aims to help ensure children and young people receive the care and support they need at the right time and in 
the right place. 

NHS_Health advice for parents and carers_summer and autumn 2021  

http://www.lancasterianprimary.co.uk
https://twitter.com/LancasterianPri
https://www.haringey.gov.uk/libraries-sport-and-leisure/culture-and-entertainment/whats-haringey/holiday-fun
https://www.haringey.gov.uk/libraries-sport-and-leisure/culture-and-entertainment/whats-haringey/holiday-fun
http://www.haringeyfood.org.uk
https://schoolsbulletin.haringey.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/NHS_Health-advice-for-parents-and-carers_summer-and-autumn-2021.pdf


 

 

Y6 Leaver Prom 

After the disruptions which the pupils have faced this            

academic year, the Y6’s were finally able to celebrate  on 

Tuesday at their Y6 leavers Prom which was hosted at         

Rollernation Tottenham. 

 

The pupils roller-skated, 

enjoyed good music and drank slushies, before casting their 

votes for prom King & Queen. 

 

We wish them all the very best in their Secondary School    

adventures and welcome their visits in the future. 



 

 

 

2 year olds in Nursery 

 

We are excited to announce that from September we will be opening to 2 years olds 
in our nursery!   

If your child is two years old already or turns two between 1 April and 31 August you 
can apply using our nursery form. 

 

Please click the following link for more information or to see if you are eligible to apply.  

  

Help paying for childcare: Free education and childcare for 2-year-olds - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

2-year-old can get free childcare if you live in England and get one of the following benefits: 

 Income Support 

 income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance (JSA) 

 income-related Employment and Support Allowance (ESA) 

 Universal Credit, and your household income is £15,400 a year or less after tax, not including benefit  
payments 

 child tax credits, and your household income is £16,190 a year or less before tax 

 the guaranteed element of Pension Credit 

 the Working Tax Credit 4-week run on (the payment you get when you stop qualifying for Working Tax 
Credit) 

 

For further information please do not hesitate to contact Julia Ryan Assistant Head Teacher for Early 
Years: jryan15.309@lgflmail.org 

 

3-4 year olds  

 

We still have some places available from September in our nursery  for 3- 4 year olds. We offer 30 hour 
funded places, full time places, part time places(15 hours per week) and condensed hours (2.5 days per 
week)  

 

Please complete the nursery registration form attached if you are applying for your child and return it to  
admin@lancs-pri.haringey.sch.uk 

https://www.gov.uk/help-with-childcare-costs/free-childcare-2-year-olds
mailto:jryan15.309@lgflmail.org
mailto:admin@lancs-pri.haringey.sch.uk


 

 

Wishing you all a happy 

and safe summer holiday 

 

From all  

The Lancs Staff 



 

 

Girls Football Club 

The brilliant coach (and former Lancs student!) Nana at Limitless Soccer School has started a new club for girls ages 8-13.  

The cost is £25 a month and the first session is free to try.  Sessions are Fridays 6-7pm at the New River Sports Centre. See contact 
details below. 



 

 



 

 



 

 


